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East entrance to Argyle Street beautified 
 
 
 
Works to improve the visual appeal of the eastern entrance to Argyle Street in Camden are now 
complete. 
 
The upgrade project transformed the concrete median strip into a landscaped median strip with 
mature trees between Elizabeth Street and Edward Street along Argyle Street. 
 
“This project has improved the appearance of the town’s eastern entrance with the installation of 
eight new advanced Jacaranda trees and landscaping into what was previously just concrete,” said 
Deputy Mayor Theresa Fedeli.  
 
“This entrance to Camden’s main street now matches and complements landscaping found 
elsewhere on Argyle Street,” Cr Fedeli said. 
 
“Revitalising this historic town centre is an investment in our local businesses and the community,” 
she said. 
 
The works included replacing and widening the 80 metre concrete median, drainage works, 
signage, line marking, adjustment of road levels and landscaping.  
 
Argyle Street enhancement works between Hill Street and Oxley Street intersections were 
completed earlier this year and included the installation of traffic lights, widening the footpath, 
replacement of footpath pavers and street furniture, lighting and pedestrian signals. 
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